
LANDRAKE WITH ST ERNEY  

ENVIRONMENTAL SUSTAINABILITY WORKING GROUP 

DRAFT  Meeting Notes – of meeting May 26th 2022@ 7:30pm via Zoom 

Attendees : Penny Mathers , David Landers, Ann Mason, Chris Field 

This was the twelfth meeting of the working group established at the Parish Council meeting on 9th 

February 2021.  

1. Apologies for absence  – Chrissie Russell, Mandy Kellagher, Jane Trahair, Mervyn Gingell, 

Sara Walker, Hazel Claus 

2. Approval of notes of meeting of 7th April 2022–attendees approved the notes of the 

meeting. 

3. Newsletter – We are hoping a newsletter will be out soon. Please send any articles to Hazel. 

Action Hazel 

4. Offroad walking paths update – Kathy and Sara are coordinating to identify further 

footpaths. Kathy is putting together details of a couple of routes that are now available to us 

locally. A walk to Talvans took place late April. We have asked the Parish Council for better 

signage towards Talvans and at Haylake.      Action Penny to meet with Reeford to arrange 

signage.   

5. Litter on the back road into Landrake. Kris has kindly been picking up rubbish on this lane – 

mainly McDonalds packaging. This has already been raised at the Parish Council meeting but 

we have requested it goes on the next PC  agenda.  Discussion re signage – two ideas a 

Landrake Sign and a please don’t drop your litter here.  Action  Karenza to put this on the 

next PC agenda and Kris to investigate types of signs we could have.                                                       

6. Closer working with Sir Thomas Geffrey’s school. Paul and Hayley are on the School Farm 

Committee that is a great connection.  

                                                                          Action  David to invite  - Ed O’Hara the head of 

school or his representative to be invited to the next meeting in July to see what areas we 

can work together on.  

7. Electric car charging point at the Village Hall          Action Penny and Sara to continue to 

investigate options. Then to be taken forward by the new Village Hall Committee in May.  

8. Village energy/ sustainability evening.  Given the increase in the cost of electricity, we 

talked about having an information evening in the autumn about how to save electricity and 

also the possibility of having a heat source experience to see how heat gets lost from homes 

in the village.    Date agreed as the 22nd of September in the evening. Action Hayley to see if 

her lecturer might be able to speak. 

9. Landmark Tree – We need to be sure what we can and can’t do on the playing field i.e 

planting trees etc. Land is owned by the Ironmongers Charity. Action David Landers to speak 

to his contacts and report back please.  

10. Next meeting -  Thursday 7th of July 7:30pm on Zoom  

 

 


